
PERRY COUNTY COUNCIL  

BUDGET WORK SESSION 

SEPTEMBER 2, 2020 
 

 

 The Perry County Council met on the above date at 5:00 p.m. as was duly 

advertised for a work session on the 2021 proposed budgets at the Armory Annex.  

Council members in attendance were: President David A Etienne, Pro-tem Luke Thomas, 

Charles Baumeister, Lynn Fulkerson, and Danny Bolin. Absent from the meeting was 

Steve Goodson and Earla Williams.   

 

The meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

 

 There was much discussion among the council members regarding several issues 

in the 2021 budgets.  Topics included lease of vehicles, ambulance service, animal 

shelter, stipend for employees, Coroner van, Prosecutor rent and the different agencies.  

There were no decisions made or motions taken for any changes in the 2021 budgets.  All 

Council members will take their books and review the numbers again before their all day 

budget meetings. 

 

 

 

 

 

 The next meeting will be the first reading of budgets and the public hearing on 

Wednesday, September 16
th

 at the Perry County Courthouse. 

 

 

There being no further business the work session ended at 3:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 Minutes approved this 22
nd

 day of October, 2020. 

       

 

 

 

 

 _____________________________ 

       President, Perry County Council 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Minutes prepared by: 

Pamela L. Goffinet, Perry County Auditor 

 

  

 


